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Declaration on the European Directives 2011/65/EU and 2015/863 (RoHS III)

Directives 2011/65/EU and 2015/863 (RoHS III) represent the current Status of the so-called
RoHS (Restriction of Hazardous Substances) directives.

Since TAUBE ELECTRONIC GmbH is not a manufacturer of electronic components within
the meaning of the 2011/65/EU Directive, we are not obliged to label the products in
accordance with Article 7c).

According to the directive, there are exemptions for restricted substances in certain areas
of use (e.g. aviation and military). At component level, there are also temporary exemptions
(see EU 2018/741), including the use of lead, which generaily apply to all customers. Mainly
relevant are RoHS exemptions 6 and 7, which are used e.g. for resistors, discrete
semiconductors (diodes, transistors) for higher currents and connectors with brass.

The Statements made here are based on our current knowledge and experience. No
warranty or liability can be assumed for factors beyond our knowledge and control.

Please understand that measures that go beyond these requirements would represent a
disproportionate effort for our Company size, which we cannot afford from an economic point
of view.
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